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Passaic Valley Water Commission successfully 
repairs water mains in Paterson  
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 
(Paterson, N.J. – June 25, 2024) – Passaic Valley Water Commission (PVWC) is pleased to 

announce that it has successfully completed water main repairs that impacted residents in these 

areas:  

 

• First Ward (areas surrounding Northside, including Temple St) 

• Third Ward (areas surrounding 5th Ave and River St) 

• Fourth Ward (areas surrounding Lafayette St, Broadway, Madison Ave)  

• Fifth Ward (areas surrounding Park Ave and East 18th St)  

 

At any point during repairs, customers may have experienced low pressure and/or discolored water 

in the areas listed above. Customers experiencing discoloration are encouraged to run their cold 

taps until the water is clear. 

 

PVWC is committed to maintaining and improving the infrastructure that provides clean, reliable 

water to our community. We apologize for any inconvenience this necessary work may have caused 

and appreciate your understanding and cooperation. For more information, please call customer 

service at 973-340-4300, option #2.  
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